
 
 

 

Congratulations, Chief Norman! 
  

Statement of Common Council President Cavalier Johnson 

November 4, 2021 
  
Public safety is the top concern for our city.  It is the sentiment I hear most about from residents 

across Milwaukee, and as a parent, I share this concern.  

With that in mind, I want to extend sincere congratulations to Jeffrey Norman on his 

appointment to the position of Chief of Police. This appointment is well deserved and, as I have 

said time and time again, I can’t think of a better person for the job. 

As we work to combat crime and address issues in the way we effectively police, including 

reforming and modernizing the department, I know Chief Norman will be a collaborative and 

open-minded partner. I look forward to his leadership, stability, and vision, and to working with 

him closely in the days ahead. 

As a Milwaukee native with 25 years of experience in law enforcement in a variety of capacities, 

Chief Norman will work tirelessly to improve our city and make us safer. He already has the 

trust and support of the community, his fellow officers, and many other stakeholders who have a 

shared interest in the safety and well-being of Milwaukee. 
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